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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF CHILE TRANSMITTING THE TEXT OF A STATEMENT, ISSUED BY THE MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF CHILE, ON THE 100th ANNIVERSARY OF THE TREATY OF PEACE AND FRIENDSHIP
BETWEEN CHILE AND BOLIVIA

Permanent Mission of Chile

to the

Organization of American States

Note No. 367-B
October 22, 2004

Excellency:

I am pleased to address Your Excellency in connection with the 100th anniversary of the Treaty of Peace and Friendship between Chile and Bolivia and attach hereto the text of the statement on the subject issued by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Chile.


I would be grateful if you would kindly arrange for its distribution as an information document to all the permanent missions to the Organization.


Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Esteban Tomic


Ambassador


Permanent Representative of Chile

His Excellency 

Aristides Royo

Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Panama

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

REPUBLIC OF CHILE

STATEMENT BY THE MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS

Wednesday, October 20, 2004


On the 100th anniversary of the Treaty of Peace and Friendship between Chile and Bolivia, solemnly signed on October 20, 1904, the Government of Chile reaffirms the essential importance it places on its relations with the Republic of Bolivia and its firm decision to continue advancing on the path of progress.

Peace and cooperation between the two countries, based upon respect for international law, constantly guide the policies of Chile toward Bolivia.
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Chile reaffirms its intent to continue working to deepen the scope of understanding and cooperation in accordance with the progress to which the two nations aspire.  Likewise, Chile reaffirms its readiness to continue improving the regime of free transit that guarantees Bolivia the right of access from and to the sea, and expresses its conviction that integration is the way to promote the full development of their peoples.
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